
PLANNING AN AVIATION EVENT? 
If you are planning any aviation event, the details should be 
published in an AIP Supplement to warn pilots of the activity. 
For Supplement requests, email aero@caa.govt.nz.

To allow for processing, the CAA needs to be notified at least 
one week before the Aeropath published cut-off date.

Applying to the CAA for an aviation event under Part 91 
does not include applying for temporary airspace or an AIP 
Supplement – the two applications must be made separately. 
For further information on aviation events, see AC91-1.

For more info, visit www.caa.govt.nz “Aviation Info >  
General Aviation > Aviation Events”. 

CAA cut-off date Aeropath cut-off date Effective date
28 Aug 2019 04 Sep 2019 07 Nov 2019

25 Sep 2019 02 Oct 2019 05 Dec 2019

09 Oct 2019 16 Oct 2019 02 Jan 2020

06 Nov 2019 13 Nov 2019 30 Jan 2020

Visit www.caa.govt.nz/aip to view the AIP cut-off dates for 
2019 and 2020.

HOW TO GET  
AVIATION PUBLICATIONS
AIP New Zealand
AIP New Zealand is available free from www.aip.net.nz. 
Printed copies of Vols 1 to 4 and all aeronautical charts 
can be purchased from Aeropath on 0800 500 045,  
or shop.aeropath.aero. 

Pilot and aircraft logbooks
These can be purchased from your training 
organisation, or 0800 GET RULES (0800 438 785).

Rules, advisory circulars, airworthiness directives
These are available free from the CAA website.  
Printed copies can be purchased from 0800 GET 
RULES (0800 438 785).

AVIATION SAFETY ADVISORS 
Contact our aviation safety advisors for information 
and advice. They regularly travel the country to keep  
in touch with the aviation community. 

John Keyzer – Maintenance, North Island 
027 213 0507  /  john.keyzer@caa.govt.nz

Carlton Campbell – South Island 
027 242 9673  /  carlton.campbell@caa.govt.nz

Neil Comyns – Maintenance, South Island 
027 285 2022  /  neil.comyns@caa.govt.nz

ACCIDENT NOTIFICATION
24-hour 7-day toll-free telephone

0508 ACCIDENT (0508 222 433) 
www.caa.govt.nz/report 

The Civil Aviation Act 1990 requires notification “as soon as practicable”.

REPORT SAFETY AND  
SECURITY CONCERNS
Available office hours (voicemail after hours)

0508 4 SAFETY (0508 472 338) 
isi@caa.govt.nz 

For all aviation-related safety and security concerns.

 MARLBOROUGH 
FROST PROTECTION
This is a heads-up to helicopter pilots that frost 
protection procedures in Marlborough are no 
longer being promulgated by Supplement.

Density of traffic has reduced and the need for 
special procedures no longer exists.

Normal business-as-usual control zone 
requirements are to be complied with. 
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